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 November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,     
                                                                   

Year 6 Residential Trip to JCA Croft Farm Waterpark, Cotswolds – Monday 26th – Friday 30th June 2022 
 

Further to our previous correspondence, we are delighted to inform you that the Year 6 residential trip to 
JCA Croft Farm Waterpark, Cotswolds will proceed. I am also very pleased to advise you that I have been able 
to negotiate a reduction in the initial estimated price, therefore based on 25 children attending the new cost 
will be £500.00.  This cost includes: 
 

• Coach Travel 

• 4 nights’ accommodation  

• Full Board 

• Activities each day  

• Insurance and administration. 
 
Should the numbers participating fall below the required figure then there will either be an increase in the 
cost, or the trip may not take place, equally if the numbers participating increase, the reduction will be 
passed on: i.e. 30 children participating will reduce the cost to £490.00. 
 
You may wish to pay the total cost in full now or follow the recommended schedule of payments below.  

 

Payment schedule: 

Deposit: non-refundable            £100         by 17th November 2022 

2nd instalment                                £100         by 17th December 2022 

3rd instalment                                £100         by 17th January 2022 

4th instalment                                £100         by 17th February 2022 

5th instalment                                £100*       by 17th March 2022 

*amount to be confirmed when final numbers have been indicated. 

 

All payments must be paid online, using your ScoPay account, on or before the required dates.   Should your 
child withdraw prior to the trip, or you are unable to continue payments, you would lose the initial payment 
and any costs incurred due to withdrawal, the balance being refunded subject to an administration charge. 
 
Please ensure you complete the permission form using this link The Piggott School: Charvil Primary 
(google.com) by Monday 14th November. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Hillerton 
Headteacher (Primary) 
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